
Repair of the water supply at the Senanga Orphan Day Care Centre 
 
The pump was still in good condition but the borehole underneath had collapsed and so there was 
no water. That was the situation at the school of the SODC, Senanga Orphan Day Care Centre. More 
than 900 pupils and no water. That’s an emercengy and so an urgent appeal was made to Zambridge 
to assist. Luckily we were able to help because of a very generous extra contribution from some of 
our donors. These pictures showing the construction of the new borehole were received by the end 
of September 2016. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In the foreground the old borehole with 
the pump underneath a shelter. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Construction of the new borehole. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
 
 
       
 
 

                 And then there was water again! 


